
                                                 RESIDENT AWARD COMMITTEE REPORT                    
                                                                          March 4,2009 
 
 
      While in the Philippine for our annual medical missions, this time in Guimaras and 
Pampanga, we had a chance to attend the UERMMMC homecoming. We were able to see and 
talk to close friends and colleagues. 
  
      I talked to Dean Reyes about The  Residents Award Committee. She handed me all the 
papers regarding the rules, acknowledgements by the awardees and of the money from the 
foundation. The first resident award from the AFUSA was given on January 10, 2009 to five 
outstanding residents during their graduation. I did not make it to the ceremony because we 
arrived there 4 days later as I mentioned in my previous mail. The recipients were chosen 
according to the rules and criteria we previously formulated.  
                  Please see attached papers. 
 
 
            Renato L. Raymundo, M.D. 
            Chairman, Residents Award Committee 
            Member  AFUSA BOT 
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